
 

Dear Camper and Parents: 

Congratulations!  You are now an official camper for this summer at Saguaro Camp Cedarbrook.  

We can’t wait to see you in Prescott at Emmanuel Pines. We’re excited about our 2015 camp 

season.  We have incredible things planned to make your camp experience one you will never 

forget. Here are some things you need to know: 

FORMS: Enclosed are forms that need to be completed, signed, and returned to Kathy Dolk, 

Girls’ Camp Registrar, or Sherri Cross, Boys’ Camp Registrar, by June 22, 2015. 

_____ Parent Questionnaire –  to be filled out by a parent or guardian.  This confidential 

information will help us provide the best possible camping experience. 

______ Camper Release and Consent for Transportation Form –must be filled out with the 

name of the individual(s) who will be picking up your camper. Be sure to complete, SIGN BOTH 

AT TOP AND BOTTOM, and return this form. 

_______ Health History Forms – (3 forms) Please refer to the attached letter from our camp 

medical staff in regard to filling out the 2 page health form and health record.  It is very 

important that the information is accurate and all required signatures completed.   

ACTIVITIES: We’re planning some great, new activities as well as some old favorites this year.  

Be looking for the list of choices that will be coming in an email a few weeks before camp.  You 

will want to return this as soon as possible because class sizes are limited and will be on a first-

come first-served basis. 

SHOPPING: Yes!  Shopping at camp. Our camp store or TUCK SHOP, gets better each year.  You 

can purchase snacks, soft drinks, t-shirts, stuffed animals, gifts for your family and friends, and 

other fun stuff. Parents can set up a Tuck Shop account at registration with money for you to 

use. 2015 T-shirts will be available for purchase at registration. Any money not used, will be 

returned to you at check-out. NO MONEY OR FOOD IS TO BE KEPT IN THE CABINS. 

REGISTRATION:  Registration will begin at 4 pm on Sunday, June 28 th.  Please do not plan to 

arrive before this time.  We will not be able to accommodate you for check-in/registration 

until 4 pm.  The camp week will end at 10 am on Saturday, July 4th. 

 



CLOSING PROGRAM: We will be having a short closing program to end our week of camp.  

Parents may join us from 9 to 10 am in the gym to allow campers to share some of their 

experiences from their time at camp.  WE WILL NOT BE STARTING THE CHECK-OUT PROCESS 

UNTIL THE CONCLUSION OF THE PROGRAM. Please make arrangements for child to be picked 

up promptly at 10:00 a.m. 

MAIL: Campers love to get mail, so send your letters early.  Please do not send any food items.                    

Letters and small packages should be addressed as follows:   

Name of camper and counselor                                                                                                                                       

Saguaro Camp Cedarbrook                                                                                                                                                                                                               

c/o Emmanuel Pines                                                                                                                     

 3000 Spence Springs Road                                                                                                                                       

Prescott, AZ  86305 

THINGS TO BRING TO CAMP: We recommend that all clothing and personal items be marked 

with the camper’s name. 

______ long pants and shorts                             ______ sleeping bag (warm enough for outside 
______ t-shirts and tops                                       ______ pillow and pillow case 
______ underwear                                                ______ towel and washcloth 
______ pajamas and robe                                    ______ comb/brush 
______ 2 pair of sturdy, closed-toed shoes      ______ shampoo, soap, toothbrush, toothpaste 
______ rainwear/poncho                                     ______ Bible, notebook, pen or pencil 
______ labeled bag for dirty clothes                  ______  flashlight 
______ ground cloth for sleep out                      ______ Chapstick 
______ camera  (no cell phones)                         ______ stationery and stamps 
______ canteen or water bottle 
______sweatshirt and jacket (with hood for sleep out) 
______ spending money for Tuck Shop (we recommend about $25 - $30) 
Please do NOT bring: sandals or open-toed shoes, radios, cell phones, iPod or MP3s, headsets, 

electronic games, gum or snacks. There will be NO food allowed in the cabins. 

BALANCE OF CAMP FEE: The balance of camp fee is due BEFORE camp begins.  Please make 

your checks payable to Saguaro Camp Cedarbrook and mail to registrar: Please do not mail fees 

to camp address. Mail all camp fees and paper work to appropriate address below. 

For Girls’ Camp:  Kathy Dolk, 6325 W. Cortez St., Glendale, AZ 85304   Phone: 623-979-1984 

For Boys’ Camp:  Sheri Cross, 3829 W. Cheryl Dr., Phoenix, AZ 85051    Phone: 602-298-4159 
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